
 
 

 

We currently have a school-wide Box  

Tops Contest going on.  The class that collects 

the most will be rewarded with a Pizza Party!!  

Remember to attach the Box Tops to a 

collection sheet (can be printed off the Box Top 

website) or simply place in a plastic Ziploc bag.  

Don’t forget to label the sheet or bags with the 

student’s name and grade.  As always, please 

check to make sure that the Box Tops are not 

expired and that the expiration date is not cut 

off.  We want every single one to count!  Let’s 

get clipping!!   

Current Box Tops Leaders: 

4th grade – 698 

1st grade – 695 

3rd grade - 533 

PTO SKATING PARTY 

Saturday, March 2nd 

5:00-7:00 pm  

Skate 2000 

Free admission for all! 

Students skate for free 

All friends and family just pay for skate 

rental 

**All students must be accompanied by an 

adult** 

 

 

 

Spaghetti Dinner                                      

Saturday, March 16th                                       
5:00-7:00 pm                                                    

Morris Goodwin School 

Mother-Son Game Night                       

Saturday, March 30th                                           

5:00-7:00pm                                                            

Morris Goodwin School 

Ye Greate Street Live                                       
Saturday, April 6th                                                             

5:00-8:00pm                                                        

Morris Goodwin School                                   

Silent Auction, Chinese Auction, Live Auction    

Hosted by the Historical Greenwich Education 

Foundation.  The HGEF has been an integral 

part of our school by providing support for field 

trips, assemblies, college scholarships, 

classroom needs, and restoration of the 

foundation for our 1909 Building.  Our Student 

Council will there be hosting a Bake Sale, as well 

as the PTO with delicious food.  The admission 

fee is $10 per family.   

Daddy- Daughter Dance                            

Saturday, April 27th (tentative date)              

5:00pm-7:00 pm                                                  

Morris Goodwin School 


